The Infirmary Is For Normal People

by Grame Ross

The infirmary is not as bad as you think. Most people are afraid to report to an infirmary because the norm states that all such institutions are staffed by women dressed in white, looking like full dressed football players, bearing penicillin javelins eight feet long. These people are wrong.

The infirmary at UNB has a warm atmosphere, is clean without that antiseptic odour, and is generally relaxing. The nurses, Miss L. Copp, and Mrs. P.E. Ziegler, provide this warm atmosphere.

The infirmary has five large double rooms, a well equipped

kitchen, a reception room and an examination room.

After being coaxed into the infirmary by the proctor in residence, I found that Miss Copp already knew that I was sick and was waiting for me with the doctor. Miss Copp is a very concientious woman. Her initial welcome and concern makes one feel that he has come to the right place. Within fifteen minutes of leaving residence, I was in bed and was receiving the best of

Later in the afternoon when I awoke, rumours of food poisoning were in the air. My fears were rapidly calmed by Mrs. Ziegler, however. She is an attractive, lively woman with just the right amount of gusto to make being sick worthwhile.

The normal person would not hesitate to roll over and get a painless jab with a small needle, but this reporter blatently refused. But Mrs. Ziegler, using her obvious charm and a wee bit of bribery convinced me to roll over. The bribe, a back rub, was very soothing.

Don't be afraid to go to the infirmary if you live in residence. The food is better, the nurses are pleasant, and you might even enjoy it.

FLY NOW PRINT LATER

- davis
- ross - whywoman



Miss L. Copp. R.N., left, is resident nurse at the Men's Residence Infirmary. She is assisted by Miss P.E. Ziegler, R. N., who works the late shift from five p.m to 1 a.m on weekdays. The infirmary is situated in the center of the men's residence complex be-



tween Neil and Neville Houses. It is open to all members of the male residences seven days a week. There is a nurse on call twenty-four hours a day. The name and telephone number is posted on the front door of the infirmary.

Laurier La Pierre Will Visit Here

Laurier La Pierre will be among prominent individuals visiting our campus this year. This was learned last week from Peter Blair, chairman of the Speaking Tour Committee of the SRC. Mr. LaPierre, who is the Honourary President of the Canadian University Press,

was the co-host of the contraversial public affairs program This Hour Has Seven Days.

The committee had hoped to have Mr. LaPierre speak here in November. This could not be arranged and his visit is now set tenatively for January or February.

Let

Cherry's Travel Service

Arrange All Your Holiday Reservations

87 REGENT STREET

PHONE 475-8311

INVESTIGATE A MANAGEMENT CAREER Write for this free brochure



Our current expansion plans create outstanding career opportunities for university men who possess leadership potential, marketing aptitudes, and social mobility and skills. This brochure outlines the challenging five phase program leading to executive responsibilities in Agency Management. For your copy write direct to Mr. A. L. Andrews, C.L.U., Agency Superintendent at our Head Office 200 Bloor Street East, Toronto 5, Ont.

MANUFACTURERS LIFE

INSURANCE COMPANY
Branch Offices Across Canada

Symphony on Tuesday evening. For the review, see page six. ATOMIC ENERGY OF CANADA LIMITED

Guest soloist Joseph Pach performed with the Halifax

will conduct on THURSDAY AND FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 17 - 18

CAMPUS INTERVIEWS
for ADMINISTRATORS BIOLOGISTS
ENGINEERS MATHAMETICIANS
METALLURGISTS PHYSICISTS
CHEMISTS COMMERCE GRADUATES

- Continuing staff appointments available at
 - * COMMERCIAL PRODUCTS Ottawa,

* CHALK RIVER NUCLEAR LABS

- * POWER PROJECTS Toronto,
- * WHITESHELL NUCLEAR RESEARCH ESTABLISHMENT Pinawa, Manitoba

For job descriptions and interview appointment, please visit your university Placement Office

H.R.DOANE AND COMPANY
WINSPEAR, HIGGINS, STEVENSON
AND DOANE
CHARTERED ACCOUNTANTS

will have representatives on campus to interview all interested Business Administration students at the graduate and undergraduate level.

November 24, 1966

For further details see your Placement Officer.